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Newsletter 9 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Friends of The Hendreds AGM  The AGM will take place on Microsoft 

Teams on Wednesday 11 November at 7.30pm.  Instructions for joining the meeting 

will be published early next week.   

Social Distancing at School  Please continue to be thoughtful of others 

when you are dropping off and collecting the children at school.  With one main 

entrance to the school site and narrow pathways, we are restricted as to the space 

that we have.  Please leave the school site promptly once you have collected your 

child to allow for the best possible social distancing.   

Pantomime Season   “Oh no it isn’t…Oh yes it is!”  This year, we are 

unable to go to the theatre so we are bringing the theatre to us: on Wednesday 2 

December, all children will see ‘Dick Whittington’ with multiple performances to allow 

for viewing in bubbles and social distancing.      

Best wishes 

 

Mr. J. Veness 


